
PTA Highlights 

 
Website for orders and info:  https://www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta/ 

Private Facebook Group: https://www.facebook.com/groups/hspta 
Contact the team:    info.hspta@gmail.com 

With the end of term fast approaching the HSPTA elves have been hard at work behind 
the scenes for the Christmas events for the Children. 

This week Infants have chosen their Elfridges gifts with Juniors set to do this next week! 

Thank you to all Volunteers who have and are helping at these events. 

     

 

Just a little reminder if you have any questions or 

concerns regarding events the PTA are running please 

can you email us on events.hspta@gmail.com 

Please do not message PTA members directly as we 

cannot always pick these messages up straight away. 

Thank you!  

 

 

 

Last date for Christmas tree collection – This Saturday! 

Last Date for collection for Christmas Trees is Saturday 9th December. 

Pick up time is between 10-12 in school carpark. Gates will be open for 

you to drive in, please park in spaces to the left in front of the infant 

school. 

 

 

Last date to order Christmas Craft packs and Santa letters is today! 

Please go to the www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta to order yours! 
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Santa Dash!! 
 
To celebrate the end of 2023 the HSPTA will be running a Santa 
Dash event for your children on the last day of term, Friday 15th 
December. 
 

Just like the colour run we have the Summer but with Fake Snow, Xmas music and lots of 
festive cheer! 
 
The Santa Dash will take place during school hours. The children who take part will 
participate in their year groups, at separate times of the day.  
 
Each child's ticket includes: a Santa Hat, A finishers medal and a small Christmas gift. 

Last date to order is 14th December, order now so not to miss it! 

 

Junior School Carols 

At 4pm on Wednesday 13th December Hiltingbury Junior School are inviting everyone to 

attend Carols around the Tree. It starts at 4pm and will be led by the school Choir and 

Thornden community Band. 

We at the HSPTA will be at the event to serve you refreshments so come on over and 

say hi! 

  

 

Christmas Activity Trail 

When you need to get them out in some fresh air, we have a wonderful Christmas Trail 
for the kids to follow: 

Help us to work out who is responsible for stealing the Hiltingbury Schools prized Christmas tree?  

Take a scooter friendly walk around Hiltingbury, solving the clues and eliminating the suspects as you go. 
Only one will remain at the end of the trail, tell us who is guilty and one lucky family will win some fantastic 
prizes. 
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